
Holywood News Update – June 2017 

 

Staffing 

Mrs McCutcheon will be leaving us after 2 years as Learning Support Teacher at Holywood.   She has 

been an amazing support to pupils and staff.  Thank you for all your hard work Mrs McCutcheon – 

hope to see you at the dancing next session. 

Mr Law and Mrs Starkey will finish as our PE and Art specialist at the end of this session.  This is due 

to a chance in staff deployment – we wish them well in there new schools.  Thank you. 

Thank you and best wishes to Miss Findlay for all her inventive ideas and approaches – I am sure we 

will work with her again in the near future. 

 

We are delighted to announce that we are going up to three classes next session. 

Joining the team: 

Mr Walker – a Secondary Teacher and an Outdoor Development, Mr Walker has been working to 

transfer to primary teaching – we are delighted that he has been assigned to Holywood School as a 

new primary teacher.  He brings with him a wealth of teaching experience, outdoor skills experience 

and science experience. 

Miss McIntyre – is a newly qualified teacher and Holywood is going to be her first school.  Miss 

Stapleton will be supporting Miss McIntyre in her new role. 

Miss Rutherford – will also be joining is on a Thursday and Friday.  

 Primary 1/2 Primary 3/4 Primary 5/6/7 

Monday Miss Stapleton Miss McIntyre Miss Dale 

Tuesday Miss Stapleton Miss McIntyre Miss Dale 

Wednesday Miss Stapleton Miss McIntyre Mr Walker 

Thursday BIG  THURSDAY 

Friday Miss Dale Miss Rutherford Mr Walker 

 

Please note that Miss Stapleton and Miss McIntyre will be out of class on a Friday – this is 

Probationer development / Staff development time. 

 

Why is Thursday blank? 

Because BIG THURSDAY will be starting after the summer holidays – more details to follow.  


